Iron County Memorial Building Restoration Committee Meeting Minutes

January 12, 2015, 6:30 PM |

Present: Bill Thomas, Joe Walesewicz, Dorothy Walesewicz, Kathy Koski, Laverne
Morello, Virginia Benninghoff, Bill Gerlach, Mimi Moncher, Karen Tenlen, Joe Pinardi,
Joe Rimkus and Pat DiLuna

Bill opened the meeting at 5:30

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited

Pat affirmed that the meeting had been proprly posted

Pat read the minutes of the October meeting. It was moved and seconded that the
minutes be accepted. Approved without additions or corrections.

There were no communications

Treasurer’s report : The balance in the checkbook is $10,379.42  Joe reported that just
75cents short of $10,000 is from the bowling alleys alone. He also reported that the
accountant is coming to help him get the taxes taken care of.

FUND RAISER REPORT:

Pool league April 11

Viet Nam Vets April 25

Spring Craft Fair April 18

Halloween Party, October 31. This year we will have a 1 to 3 PM party for the children
and an adult party from 7 to 9 with music, costumes, efc

There ae two Christmas parties booked - The Harma party and the Hoeft party

Two craft fairs are booked

Possible homecoming dance on January 24th

Prom plans are still up in the air

Dorothy showed us a photo of the Christmas party. There were 150 children there,
Dorothy mentioned that thanks to the Scotti’s business in the building, the place is
always warm, smells delicious, is clean and ready to show to any prospective renters.
She spends Tuesday afternoons cleaning and welcomes anyone who would like to
show up to help her.

Dorothy will pursue a fundraiser featuring Silver Express as the entertainment after a
family dinner with Scotti catering.

The matter of pizza ovens for the bowling alley hasn't seen any results. Karen and
Dorothy will continue to look further.

Six acoustic panels have been installed for $1000 total, manufacture and instaliation. Bill
and Joe said 20 more would be optimal. Motion was made , seconded and passed
to order twelve more panels. The next batch will be bigger panels and the ones




afready hung will be moved to another spot.

NEW BUSINESS: Mimi will be working downstairs next week. Bill and Joe will finish
the window surrounds in the bowling alley,.

This summer will be spent working on the outside of the buiiding.

Joe Pinardi complimented the committee on the progress made on restoration and on
the increased use of the bullding.

The next meeting will be on Monday, February 16th, upstairs at the Memorial Bldg.
Motion to adjourn made, seconded and passed at 6:20.

Respecifully submitted. Pat DiLuna




